
May 31, 2018 
Dear Prayer Partners, 
 
We have some exciting news! Our fifth little girl was born safely on Thursday, May 24 at 5:53 AM. 
She weighed 8lbs 13ozs and measured 20” long. We named her Priscilla Marjorie. Labor and delivery 
went very smoothly, and we all have been adjusting well so far. We know that you all have been 
praying for Priscilla’s safe arrival, and we want to say thank you! We have included a few pictures of 
her below. 
 
 
Thank you for your prayers and support, 
 
 
Matthew & Rebecca Rose 
Deborah, Hannah, Esther, Lydia, and Priscilla 
Missionaries to Kenya 
 
 
 
 
 


